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                                   13th May, 2022 

 
 

 
10 Downing Street 
London 

SW1A 2AA 
 
 

Dear Prime Minister, 
 

 
I had hoped to have heard back from you by now, especially as the children are still 
being abused by the system. By now you know this with certainty after internal 

investigation. Yet rather than get to the heart of the matter you would prefer to tinker 
around the edges (educate teachers and speed up some diagnoses).  
 

You did not corrupt the system, that happened under new Labour. However, you have 
known and not acted on the mother’s behalf to receive the justice she so rightly 

deserves; as do all the other mothers who have been wrongfully blamed for the damage 
your system did to their children.  
 

I am on a week of R & R next week, my second week off in 20 months as a primary 
health care clinician. However, if anyone would like to talk to me about this whole 

situation, I will certainly find the time.  
 
I am still waiting for a correct response. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Howard Lamb 
DC    
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